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Representative Ataji Balos 
Representative John Haglelgam 
Congress of Micronesia 
Saipan, M~riana Islands 96950 

Gentlemen: 

August 9, 1976 

This is in answer to your letter of July 30th, 1976. 

TELEF~ONE: (516) 3!,5- 35 77 

The letter from the people of Utirik (July 9, 1976) to i,lr. Roger 
Ray is being answered at EPJ)A headquarters in Washington 2nd you will 
no doubt receive copies of the correspondence. 

I have no record of having received the letters from either of 
you that you referred to, and would appreciate receiving copies of 
these letters. Also I have not received an ackuowledgment of my 
letter to Representative Balas dated April 26th written just after 
the }larch-April medical survey an.:1 outlining some of the complaints 
of the people (copy enclosed). 

The cone l:us ions reg a i_·ding "deccndan ts" in Pub lie Lm;r 5-5 2 ·oerc 
outlined in the TTrI-ERDA i">grcernent reached after consulto..tion with 
representatives of: the Congress of Micronesia. I am ".·~fcrring yoUJ: 
letter to ERDA for an official answer. 

If I can be of any further help please let me know. 

RAC:im 
Encs. 
cc: Dr. James L. Liverman 

Mr. John de Young. 

-

Sincerely, 

Robert A. Conard, M.D. 


